4.7 (c)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Light Rail

From: Tanya Ritchie

Sent: June 15, 2021 7:16 PM

To: Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Light Rail

Hello Mr Mayor, Councillor Farr and other Councillors,

| am writing today in a a last desperate hope that you will vote tomorrow to allow Hamilton the opportunity to fulfill its
potential. We are supposed to be the ambitious city. We are lagging behind.

First the B line. Then the A line. Then the rest of the BLAST network!
Please, give us this opportunity.
Thanks

Tanya Ritchie
W2 resident, parent, small business owner, voter.



